
 

 

 

 

Reception Newsletter: 24.10.19 

A huge thank you from all the team in Reception for your 

support. We have had a wonderful start to the new 

academic year. 

Your incidental observations have been exemplary, these high quality 

responses help to build a picture of your child’s levels of development and 

inform our assessment procedures.  

Have a super half term break and we look forward to meeting some more 

parents at the progress meetings after the holiday.  

The appointments are 10 minutes and this is to discuss your child’s progress so 

far, both academically and emotionally.  

We hope you enjoy some time off. 

Warning! 

As part of the Reception Christmas Party Day we are                                                    

off to The Northern Stage to see ‘The Snow Queen’ 

The date is Tuesday 10th December.  

We wanted to let you know in case you booked tickets and didn’t want to go 

twice but also to give you ample time to say if you can help.  

You will have to pay for your tickets and meet us there after drop off so 

think about this when you sign the letter to say you can help. 

Those who volunteer will be drawn from a hat to decide on the final places. 

More information will be available to you closer to the time.  

 

P.E bags have been sent home. 

Please check names labels and replace them if they have fallen off. 

If you have someone else’s clothing please could you return it after half term.  

Remember: 

They should have a pair of shorts, a white round necked t-shirt, a pair of 

trainers or sand shoes and a pair of jogger bottoms for colder weather . 

No water bottles in 

book bags please. 

We have had a few 

accidents with our 

reading material. 

 

 

Some reading 

materials have been 

sent home for the 

holidays and don’t 

forget to send us your 

observations.  

 


